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Review 
Over the past month we have been very busy at the club.  Many thanks to all those 
who helped complete the painting of the exterior and the events.  

St George’s Day Supper 
This was very well attended and raised almost £100 for the club refurbishment as well 
as just over £50 from the raffle for the church.   

The Royal Wedding  
This was, I hope, a day for all to remember thanks to the work of the village 
committee who organised the day.  The afternoon games and tea were great fun for all 
involved.   

The May Day Walk 
The annual village walk was blessed with excellent weather so was even more 
enjoyable than usual.  The walk was well attended and raised £48 for the British 
Legion including money raised from the barbeque at the club after the walk.  

Forthcoming Events 

Supper club  
We have three supper club evenings planned over the next month or so: May 20th; 
June 3rd and June 17th. All Friday evenings – 7.00 to eat at 7.30.  
As usual there will be a meal provided at a very reasonable price, we have had to 
increase this to  £4.00 to make sure that we cover costs.  
These evenings have been run on a casual basis and we have always tried to make 
sure there is plenty of food – but they are always popular, so it would help if you let 
Yvonne know if you intend joining us for the meal or have special dietary 
requirements. (01480 890058) 
 
Sowers and Growers – Wednesday 25th May 7.30pm All welcome! 
 
Buckworth Browsers – Wednesday 8th June 7.30  
 
New!! Fitness and Nutrition – Thursday evenings from 7.00pm.  For those of us who 
struggle to keep ourselves fit and not fat – these evenings have been organised to help 
with shared tips on food and some exercise activities. Wear something suitable for 
exercising in and bring your favourite recipes.  
 
Diary Dates 
25th June – Gill and Phil’s Party – Evening   
3rd July – Independence Day BBQ – Lunch time 


